
Season of Sharing 

 
Buckman participates in a December gift drive for low income Buckman families. In 

order to get information to our community partners on their time schedules, we begin 
recruiting wish lists from low income families for clothing items, and small toys, books 
or games in early October. Starting next Tuesday, wish list forms for low income 

families will be available in the SUN kiosk or SUN office. Please fill them out with 
detailed sizes and item descriptions for each child and return as soon as possible to the 
SUN mailbox in the school office. 

 
 

 


